NEWS FROM THE CAFETERIA

Parent’s the last day students will be permitted to charge is May 10, 2024 so
make sure your student(s) have charges paid off with enough money in their
account to get them through the end of the school year.

Questions contact: Jenna Marquis, FSD at 765-874-2541 or
marquisj@rssc.k12.in.us.



